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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I’m an Oregon voter. My children and generally up to date on their vaccines. We go to a low vaccine
school. Vaccines should be a parent’s decision. The state should focus on educating people as to the
risks and benefits, not mandating vaccines to Oregon residents. The risk does not justify the loss of
personal liberty.
 
Thanks,
Matt
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